
Assembly 0522 Paw Paw 
 

1)   Joint Golf Classic Annual 4th Degree/American Legion golf outing will be held Sat June 
9th At Cheshire Hills Golf Course in Allegan, Mi.  Proceeds toward the purchase of a Track 
/Chair for an area disabled veteran.   Get a team together or volunteer to help in your 
patriotic spirit.  See Larry Ehinger, Rick Garcia, Tim Janssen  or Phil Arbanas.  Our funds 
now stand at over 8500.00 toward the purchase of the chair 
 

2)  Thurs May 17th the  4th Degree will have a short meeting for election of officers followed 
by our Spring Men’s Steak fry.  Grill steaks on an open grill to your own taste.  15.00 per 
person.  Reservations by Friday May 11th.   Grilling to begin at 6PM.   
  

3)  Thursday June 21st. the  4th Degree will havea short meeting followed by the Ladies 
Steak Fry. Treat your Lady to a steak grilled to her liking.  Please come to enjoy the 
fellowship of the order.  Grilling begins at 6pm.  15.00 per person. Reservations by June 
15th 
 Reservations to steak fry’s to myself Larry Ehinger @ 269-668-4252,, or Faithful Captain 
Rick Garcia @269-657-1133, or. Comptroller Timothy Janssen @ 269-674-3818. 
 

4)  Thank you to all the color Corp members who presided at the Holy Thursday Evening 
Mass for the celebration of theLast Supper and the Holy Eucharist, Procession with the 
Canopy, Benediction and Adoration.  SK’s Jim Clauto, Jack Butler, Timothy Janssen, Phil 
Arbanas, Rick Garcia, Dennis Uhlir, Eddie Thomas, Phill Hover,. My apologies to anyoneII 
might have missed.. 

5) Please remember in prayer the family of our Faithful Captain,Rick Garcia and Lady 
Norma,   this past week Rick  had his mother called to her heavenly reward. 

6) Also pray for our Past Grand Knight, SK  Blaine Douglas, and Kurt Dunham who are 
experiencing some medical issues.  

7) Please welcome our newest candidate and now Sir Knight Walter Hitchcock.  He became 
a Knight about 4 weeks ago, receiving his 1st, 2 nd3rd degree, and this week, his 4th 
degree at the special clergy Exemplification in Portland Mi.  He is a very familiar face 
around St. Mary’s Parish in Paw Paw. He is the husband of our music director, Connie. He 
is an usher, assists with the counting of the collection, is a Eucharistic Minister and just 
about anything else that he can do to help the parish. Thank you for becoming a Knight! 

 
VIVAT JESUS   Your Faithful Navigator Larry Ehinger 

 
 
 

 
 



 


